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MEMORANDUM FOR: Dennis M. Crutchfield, Director, Division of Reactor
Projects III/IV/V and Special Projects, NRR

FROM: Edward G. Greenman, Director, Division of Reactor Projects
Region III

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ASSISTANCE - QUESTIONS FROM MONR0E CITY-COUNTY
REGARDING FERMI 2 (AITS NO. F0301688)

Enclosed is a March 17, 1988 letter from the Monroe City-County Office of
Civil Preparedness to Region III which requests NRC responses to a number of
questions provided by Safe Energy Coalition of Michigan. Per discussions ~with
Ted Quay of your staff, NRR agreed to provide Region III with responses to
questions 1 through 5. Please provide your input by August 1, 1988. I
will be forwarding your the RIII preliminary response shortly.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact R. Knop of
my staff (FTS 388-5547).

r0r;g :p 31 $ ired by M. GM0r.'5"

Edward G. Greenman, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc w/ enclosure: .-

T. R. Quay, NRR
W. G. Rogers, SRI, Fermi
R. W. Cooper, RIII
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